MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN

COACHELLA VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT ("DISTRICT')
AND
COACHELLA VALLEY TEACHERS ASSOCIATION (CVTA)

October 8, 2021

This Memorandum of Agreement is entered into by and between the Coachella Valley
Unified School District (‘CVUSD”) and Coachella Valley Teacher’s Association “CVTA”)
on October 8, 2021 in regard to Visual and Performing Arts (VAPA) aides in the

classroom.

Whereas the CVUSD/CVTA Collective Bargaining Agreement cite:

o Article 17.1.9 4th-6t grade VAPA/PE teacher will work in accordance with the
class size limits set in 17.1.5. Each VAPA/PE teacher will be provided with a
classified member to assist with the supervision and organization of activities.

Now, therefore, in consideration of the mutual promises contained herein, CVUSD and
CVTA agree to the following:

1 VAPA classes will not exceed 30 students. In the event the class size
exceeds the target ratio the unit member shall be compensated $4 per

student per day (no more than two students). As a result, there will not be
a VAPA classified aide in the classroom.

This MOU will ‘sunset’ June 30, 2022

Dated: October 8, 2021

Coachellg Valley Unified Coachella Valley
School District Teachers Association

Carissa Carrera
CVTA President




